During his reception for a delegation of Anbar sheikhs and dignitaries,
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim stresses the necessity of strengthening the national
unity among all components of the Iraqi people
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), received a
delegation of sheikhs and dignitaries from the Anbar with whom he discussed the developments of
the conditions in the country.

During the meeting, which took place on Wednesday, March 13, 2013, at the Baghdad office of His
Eminence, His Eminence stressed the necessity of strengthening the national unity among all
components and spectrums of the Iragi people and the achievement of the legitimate demands of
the Iraqis according to the legal and constitutional restrictions.

On their part, the sheikhs and dignitaries of the Anbar expressed their appreciation of the
efforts of Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim in firming the foundations of solidarity and unity among the
Iraqis, stressing their keenness about transcending the current crisis and strengthening the

security and political stability in Iraq.



